
Members of the Hurst Neighbourhood Plan Working Group 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Meeting of the Working Group 

will be held at 1, Tape Lane  at 7.30pm on 17th October 2024 

 

1. Apologies for Absence.  

 

2. Prejudicial Interest. 

 

3. To approve the minutes from the previous meeting of the Working 

Group 

 

4. Discussion with WBC on Regulation 19 and probable development from 

Government changes. 

 

5. Actions arising not covered by agenda 

 

6. Correspondence 
 

7. Update from Group – progress with evidence base, policies, outsourcing. 

 

8. Tasks going forward. 
Maintenance of evidence base 

 

9. AOB 

 

 


